
MJS NEWSLETTER 
Friday 14th March 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our dancers excelled at the start of the week,    

performing at an incredibly high level at the Letõs 

Dance show.  As well as their dancing, the group 

were complimented by many staff about their high 

levels of behaviour, which is lovely to hear.  

Our outdoor classroom is ready!  We are delighted 

with the outcome, with photos shared later in the 

newsletter, and we know children are going to love 

using it.  Thank you for supporting our PTA events, 

which has enabled us to build this out of our PTA 

funds.  

You will shortly be receiving a sign up email to this 

termõs parent consultation meetings .  These take 

place over two dates and are important meetings 

to   celebrate your childõs learning and to discuss 

their progress in school.  Please look out for this 

email.   

Wishing you a happy and safe weekend.  

 

Best Wishes 

Mr Pike 

Headteacher  

 

 

Monday 17th March 2025  

Piano Lessons 

French Club  

Girls Football Festival @ ICC  

Y5 & 6 Netball Club  - Cancelled  

Y3 & 4 Multiskills Club - Cancelled  

Tuesday  18th March 2025  

Y3 & 4 Girls Football Club  

Y6 Boys Football Club  

Y3 Boys Limitless Football Club  

Y3 Fishbourne Roman Palace Trip  

Wednesday  19th March 2025  

Y4 Swimming Lessons 

Y5 Hockey Club  

Y5 & 6 Girls Football Club  

Y5 Coding  Club  

Thursday 20th March 2025  

Spanish Club  

Dare Dance Club  

Cornet Lessons  

Limitless Football Club  

Friday 21st March 2025  

Guitar Lessons 

Drum Lessons 

Storm Basketball Club  

Cheneler Musical Theatre Club  

Together  
Everyone  
A chieves  
More  
at MJS 



Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  

Our uniform supplier is currently producing 

the Leavers' Hoodies for our year 6 pupils 

again this year . If you wish to purchase one 

please click on the following link;  

https://bit.ly/MJSLeavers25  

 

The final date for ordering is 

Friday 14 th March 2025 .  

No  orders will be processed 

after this date.  

Thank you.  

 

SWIMMING COMPETITION 

A huge well done to a team of Y5/6        

swimmers who entered the Sussex Primary 

Swimming Gala.  Against a mixture of state 

and private schools, the girls excelled,       

winning one relay and finishing second in the 

other.  This means that they qualified for the 

regional event.  A huge well done to the girls.  

 

 

YEAR 5 HARRY 

POTTER TRIP 

https://bit.ly/MJSLeavers25


 F4cį_ 1!K-4 ĀþĀă 
Well done to our amazing dancers who excelled at the hawth 
on Monday evening. 



OUR NEW OUTDOOR CLASSROOM ... 


